
P.O.Box 908 
Charlestown 
Nevis 
 
Dear Friend in Christ:          February 16, 2018 
 
Greetings in the lovely name of our wonderful Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. How are 
you and your family? I do hope that everyone is enjoying good health and the blessings 
of the Lord. We are gratefully glad to God for giving us another year. Time is certainly 
marching on, and soon we shall march ourselves right into the month of March. Because 
time is ticking away speedily, let us work while we have the ability and the energy and 
the opportunity. 
 
Please pray for me as I plan and prepare to be with Pastor Webster of the Good News 
Baptist Church of St. Maarten for the entire month of March. The purpose of this visit is 
personal evangelism, soul winning, witnessing, and house to house visitation like in Acts 
5:42. Our desire is to bring hope into every home. Man cannot cope without hope, and 
the only hope is in Jesus Christ (Col.1:27). Lord willing, I plan to return to Zimbabwe in 
the month of June to continue the missionary work. The main focus will be soul winning 
and discipleship. We will begin with a soul winning conference in the neighbouring 
country of Mozambique. A shipment of 12,000 gospel tracts is already on its way to 
Zimbabwe for distribution. I earnestly covet your prayers and your support for this 
upcoming  missionary journey to Africa. Your contribution for this mission will be 
deeply appreciated. 
 
May the Lord grant you and your family good health and great success throughout this 
year. May this be your greatest year ever. Let us continue to pray for and support House 
of Hope Orphanage in Zimbabwe. Let us continue to live for the Lord and labour for the 
Lord and look for His return.  
 
If you wish to call me, the numbers are: 1(869) 469-5680 and 1(869)760-7297. My email 
is pastor.dacosta@live.com 
 
In His Service 
 
 
Allinson & Floretta Dacosta  


